
T-12 Month
Change Readiness Assessment Survey

Survey will be open: 
November 28th – December 9th

Please be on the lookout for the survey 
via email from Jlittles@deloitte.com! To 
take the survey, click on the link in the 
body of the email.

Average Time to Complete:
5 minutes

Results are anonymous! 

We’re only 12 months away from CalSAWS Implementation on 
October 30, 2023. We want to hear from YOU on your readiness for 
the change!

The purpose of this survey is to 
understand how ready CalWIN Users are 
for the migration to CalSAWS and identify 
opportunities to best prepare for Go-Live.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your 
County’s Primary Point of Contact (PPOC)
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